
Volume

You spoke at a good 
volume some of the 
time. Most of the time 
you were speaking too 
loudly or quietly.

You spoke at a good 
volume for most of the 
time. Most of the 
people could hear what 
you were saying. Some 
parts were too loud or 
quiet.

You spoke at a good 
volume the entire time. 
Everyone could hear 
what you were saying 
and it wasn’t too loud 
or quiet.

Speed
You spoke at a good 
pace some of the time. 
Most of the time you 
were speaking too 
quickly or slowly 
making it hard to listen 
to you.

You spoke at a good 
pace most of the time. 
Some of the time you 
were speaking too 
quickly or too slowly.

You spoke at a good 
pace the entire time. It 
was easy to 
understand what you 
were saying and you 
didn’t speak to quickly 
or slowly.

Voice

You could have used 
your voice better. You 
spoke at only one tone 
and didn’t use 
emphasis in your 
voice.

You used your voice 
confidently most of the 
time. You started to 
use some expression 
to add interest and 
emphasis to what you 
were saying.

You used your voice 
confidently the whole 
time and used 
expression to add 
interest and emphasis 
to what you were 
saying.

Eye Contact

You had eye contact 
with your audience 
some of the time. Most 
of the time you were 
looking away or at your 
notes.

You had eye contact 
with your audience 
most of the time. You 
were beginning to 
move your eyes 
around so you weren’t 
always looking at one 
person.

You had eye contact 
with your audience the 
entire time. You made 
sure you moved your 
eyes around so you 
weren’t always looking 
at one person.

Content

You used fillers such 
as “um”, “and” , and 
“er” a lot during your 
demonstration and 
your instructions were 
hard to follow.

You gave good 
instructions throughout 
your demonstration 
and at times you used 
words such as “um” 
and “and” to fill your 
sentences.

You gave specific 
instructions throughout 
your demonstration 
that were in a good 
order, made sense and 
were easy to follow.

Body 
Language

You could have used 
better body language. 
Most of the time you 
were leaning on 
something or fidgeting.

You had good body 
language most of the 
time. Some of the time 
you were fidgeting or 
leaning on something.

You had good body 
language the whole 
time. You were 
standing up straight 
and confidently and 
you didn’t fidget or 
lean.


